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From The President 
& Cijrtôtmaô $oem 

My apologies to poet Clement C. Moore for somewhat plagiarizing his wonderful poem, but this 
was my one chance to become a published poet. (It's great to be the editor!) 

In advance, I'd like to thank our great affiliate members for their contributions to this years Christ-
mas Party. We keep going to these folks for contributions to our special events, and they always come 
through. Thank you all. Now, there's another part to this message, and I know you've heard it all 
before, but it bears repeating. These affiliate contributions are not just charity. These folks donate to 
our events for recognition, so ^ ^ ^ g a ^ recognize them. Tell them you appreciate 
their support, and better 
when that guy calls 
talking about) with 
over from that S 
where to stick his 
next summer when 
destructs. Purchase 
and supplies from 
who support our 

Don't forget to 
GCSAA seminars 
Pleasanton, 
sending out special 
seminars as they 
the information, 
registration form, 
information is in 
P r o f e s s i o n a l 
them if you don't 

And lastly, I 

yet, show them. Next month, 
(you all know who I'm 

the extra hose that was left 
PGA event, tell him 

hose. Where will he be 
the hose self 

your equipment 
the good folks 

industry, 
sign up for the 

next month in 
GCSAA will not be 

announcements for their 
have done in the past. All 

along with the seminar 
as well as tons of other 

the blue covered GCSAA 
Development Catalog. Call 

have yours, 
want to wish you all a 

very happy holiday season. In our profession, that seems to be so very hectic for most of the year, this 
season is welcomed as a natural time to slow down and spend some time at home with the family. I 
guess you could say, stop and smell the poinsettias. Remember, there is more to life than golf. 

Happy Holidays 
Richard Lavine, CGCS 


